
There's always something new and exciting happening at FROG!.
Here's your latest update.

Your News & Updates from FROG

FROG membership now includes over 80,000 families! We want to help all of you get the most 
enjoyment possible out of your Forest River RVs. Here are a few highlights of upcoming 
events. For more complete information, visit the FROG Website or our Facebook page. And 
while you're on Facebook, please take a moment to "LIKE" us just below the photo at the top 
of the page.

2018 FROG International Rally 
Registration Opens Tues., April 17

Registration for the FROG International Rally in 
Goshen, IN will open Tuesday, April 17, at 
12:00 noon Eastern Daylight Time.

Plan to join us for a great week including six 
nights of camping; ten meals; twelve Amish 
area tours; factory tours; nearly 75 seminars; 
vendors; factory service; live entertainment, and a chance to spend time renewing existing 
friendships and creating new ones with fellow FROG members.

Registration will be online at frogrally.com.

"Let's Get Ready to Rally!" TM

Registration, Service, Optional Tours, 
and Other FAQs Now Available --
Read Before Registering for Rally

Before registering for the FROG Rally, please read 
the information that we've provided online to help 

you understand the process.

These articles will help you get through the 

registration process smoothly, let you know what to expect before and after the FROG Rally, 
and help you have a great time in Goshen during the week.  

You'll find the information at:

  Registration:  Registration Information



  Service:  Service Information
  Tours:  Tour Information

  FAQs:  Frequently Asked Questions

There Is Still Space Available on Some 
FROG Events; More Being Added to 
the Calendar

There are still spots available at some of our 

upcoming FROG trips and rallies:
May in Hemet, CA and in Petrolia, ON

June in Kingston, ON and in Gettysburg, PA
September in Williston, FL

October in Amana, IA and in Gadsden, AL.

In addition to these great locations, we'll soon be adding other events -- September at the 
Ashtabula, OH Covered Bridge Festival; October in Oklahoma City, OK; and December in 

Charleston, SC at the Holiday Festival of Lights.

Be sure to check on these and other exciting events. Go to the Events Page on the FROG 

website for details and registration information.

Forest River Has Created Online Resources to 
Help You Enjoy Your RV

Need help or information? Have questions? Forest River's 
Tools page is a great resource for links to How-To Videos, 

On-Line Manuals, Service and Warranty, Dealer Locater, 
information about Insurance and Emergency Road Service, 

Frequently Asked Questions, and much more!
Forest River Tools

Forest River Owners' Group (FROG)
P.O. Box 30, Middlebury, IN 46540

(574) 825-8532
frog@forestriverinc.com
www.forestriverfrog.com

Like Us on Facebook.
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